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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Gary Mangin <garymangin@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 6:39 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: LAKE ALMANOR

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
 
          I have had the privilege to enjoy the unparalleled beauty and fishing of Lake Almanor since 
the mid 1950's.  Water temperature has always been a problem creating the growth of algae and 
aquatic weed.  Removing additional cold water from this scenic recreational lake will  increase this 
growth which would be tragic and will have lasting consequences. 
          Thousands of people currently live and travel to Lake Almanor to enjoy both it's beauty and 
recreation, in comparison to the few that would benefit from any changes in the Feather River.  A 
bad decision on this issue would not only destroy the lake, but also would impact the economic 
future for Plumas County and the surrounding home owners. 
 
PLEASE RECONSIDER ANY PLANS TO REMOVE COLD WATER FROM LAKE 
ALMANOR!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gary Mangin 
Prattville 
 
*Please feel free to call me with any questions. 
(530) 520-8727 
 
 
 
 


